
September 24, 1990

Steina
Route 6
Box 100
Santa Fe, NM 87501

Dear Steina :

Congratulations! Here is your award for IN THE LAND OF THE ELEVATOR
GIRLS, which won 2nd place Experimental in the 6th Annual Visions of U.S .
Home Video Contest . I'm sorry you were unable to attend the ceremony here
at the AFI . You and your video were warmly acknowledged by our host, Tom
Parks, and our enthusiastic audience . I have enclosed a program from the
ceremony for you .

I hope Sony has sent you your camera, if they have not already . Thank you
for entering and I look forward to seeing more of your work in future Visions
competitions .

	

I will be contacting you if we will be screening your work on our
West-East Coast tour early next year.

Good luck with your future endeavors .

Sincerely,

Kimberly Wright
Coordinator
Visions of U .S .
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